
Mr. Kishon McDonald Response to Member QFR: 
 
In response to the query you posed, Mr. McDonald answers that although he did not observe any 
cameras on the Park Police, a photograph he took that day showed one federal officer with a 
GoPro on his helmet. The picture he took is attached to this email, with the camera circled. 
  
 
 


